

Centennial Post 209

P.O. Box 15461 Colorado Springs, CO 80935

November's News Letter

Fellow Legionnaires:

Our monthly meetings will be held at the retired enlisted association building, located at 834 Emory Circle; time 7:00pm., on thursday November 21st. 1985.

Further I ask that Legionnaires that have not been sworn in as a full flesh Legionnaire, too please be at the meeting so that you can be sworn in. At this time you'll recieve other items and benefits which you should be in possession of.

MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS-

Again Legionnaires it is that time of the year too renew our membership for the year of 1986. If you have not yet done so, please send or bring your dues to the meeting on the 21st, of November 1985.

On November 11, 1985 (Veterans DAY) the schedualed parade was cancelled, but the ceremonies were held in doors at the retired enlisted bingo hall. A large turn out was celebrated by several of the other Veteran organizations in town, all except Post 209, I could only count five members who attended.

It is with great pleasure to announce that the ladies auxiliary was formed for Post 209 last month, and we can now brag that we have an auxiliary-"Welcome ladies", we are glad to have you.

Legionnaires, we still need help at our fund raiser, "Bingo Tuesday". If you do have a tuesday nite that is not tied up with some other activity, could you please come and lend us an extra well needed hand. "Never has so much been given, by so few, for so many. Be counted and later say, I did my best, and I am part of what our small post has accomplished.

Hope to see you all who can and will attend our next post meeting.

Sr. Vice Commander

Editor

Teson and Associates

ELLEN M. TESON G.R.I.

Wallace F. Lonsinger
Wallace F. Lonsinger
Lance For Lance
Lolorado Springs, Co. 80909

THE AMERICAN LEGION
CENTENNIAL POST #209
P.O. BOX 15461
CQLORADQ SPRINGS, CO 80935



